
Dear Bluebell Class,                      25th May 2020                                                        

 

This week it should be half term!  That means this week it’s all about fun, fun, fun!!  

We have chosen some fantastic activities you may like to dip into.  If you are having a 

break this week that’s fine too! 

 

Maybe you would like to try a scavenger hunt?   You could choose one from below or you could even 

make up your own! 

 
https://www.freekidscrafts.com/summer-scavenger-hunt/ 

 

Here are some fantastic ideas for keeping active.  The ideas for parents and carers at the bottom 

also suggest links for “Dough Disco” which the children really love doing in school!  All you need is a 

small ball of playdough.  

 

https://www.activederbyshire.org.uk/uploads/primary-schools-virtual-orienteering-activities.pdf  

https://www.activederbyshire.org.uk/young-people-active-at-home  

https://www.activederbyshire.org.uk/uploads/ideas-for-parents-and-carers.pdf?v=1589450025  

 

Take care and stay safe.  

Mrs Allan and Miss Taylor  
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